TUCSON AIRPORT AUTHORITY

NOTICE OF REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS

TERMINAL AUTOMATED TELLER MACHINES

The Tucson Airport Authority (TAA) is seeking proposals from qualified operators to add automated
teller machines (ATMs) at Tucson International Airport (TUS or Airport) on a non-exclusive basis.

Proposal Deadline: Responses to this RFP must be submitted by 2:00 p.m. LOCAL TUCSON TIME on
Monday August 19, 2024. Proposals received after 2:00 p.m. local Tucson time will not be considered.
Proposals must be emailed to dcruz@flytucson.com or delivered to: Tucson Airport Authority, Tucson
International Airport, 7250 S. Tucson Blvd., Suite 300, Tucson, AZ 85756. Attn: Debbie Cruz.

A copy of the Request for Proposal (RFP) may be obtained beginning Friday July 12 2024, by
contacting Sara Perry via email at sperry@flytucson.com

Terminal Automated Teller Machine





